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Table Tennis England invites Clubs, Coaches and Volunteers to book their place for the 2021 National
Conference.

The National Conference, which will be a virtual event due to the current coronavirus restrictions, will take place
on Saturday 5th June and will run from approximately 10am to 5pm.

The Conference will feature a series of presentations and workshops around the themes of Diversity & Inclusion,
and Planning for the Future.

The event will also seek to honour the immense contributions of table tennis volunteers through the National
Pride of Table Tennis Awards. The National Awards ceremony will take place as part of the Conference
programme.

Once confirmed, the agenda will be available on our Conferences page.

Please complete the following form to register your place:
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